
 
 

 

What is Seven Mile Road Houston doing in response to COVID-19? 
 

1. We encourage everyone in our church family to visit the CDC website on COVID-19 for 
helpful information and guidance on how to protect themselves and others. 

 
2. We have moved all of our gatherings and meetings online in accordance with the CDC 

guidance and Harris County’s “Stay Home, Work Safe” Order. This includes our Sunday 
Gatherings being pre-recorded and posted to our website, our monthly Prayer Meeting 
being facilitated online, our House Churches meeting virtually (through Zoom, Google 
Hangout, FaceTime, etc.) in Huddles of 3-4 individuals or 2-3 couples, and all other 
meetings being conducted online or over the phone as well. We will continue with this 
plan until further notice from the governing authorities and experts. 
 

3. We are providing weekly trainings on Effective Prayer and Missionary Living in order to 
equip our church family to “Enjoy God” and “Love Neighbor” in these days. During the 
50 days from March 22 to May 10, we are challenging everyone who calls 7MR their 
home to join us in reading 3 Psalms each day, fasting from something as a reminder to 
pray for revival, and setting an alarm for 9:00 PM to join us in praying for our church, 
our city, and our world. The 7MR Prayer Team has a daily Zoom meeting (Monday-
Saturday) from 12:00-12:30 PM to pray for requests that are sent to them as well. 
 

4. We are asking our church family if they need support (physically, emotionally, or 
spiritually) or if they would like to provide support for someone in need through this 
form. We are also requesting that our Healthcare Professionals and First Responders 
complete this form so that we can provide prayer support and encouragement as they 
serve our city in this important time. 
 

5. We are actively looking for ways to provide support to our local ministry partners, 
including, but not limited to, Fostering Family, Child Protective Services (CPS), Open 
Door Mission, and the Houston Church Planting Network. Some of the ways that we are 
meeting tangible needs in our city include: (1) Providing beds for children in the foster 
care system as they are placed in a new home by CPS and (2) Partnering with Fostering 
Family to provide meals and educational supplies for children who are living in a 
Residential Treatment Center. If you are interested in helping us support these and 
other organizations (with your time, talent, or treasure), please complete this form. 

 
 
 


